
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Of the Tuscola Planning Commission 

City of Tuscola 

214 N. Main 

Tuscola, IL 61953 
 

The Tuscola Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 

Thursday April 4th, 2019, at 7:00 PM, at City Hall, 214 N. Main, 

Tuscola IL. The Tuscola Planning Commission will consider a 

request for approval of a Preliminary and Final Plat of Tuscola 

Commons Subdivision, located North of Route 36, adjacent to and 

West of I-57. submitted by 3-D Development LLC. 

                   

            Michael Salmon 

 Tuscola Building Dept. 

 

 

 

 

 


